June 27, 1974

Mr. & Mrs. Haroutun Bilezarian
43 Whitman Road
Worcester, HMassachusetts

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Bilezarian:

We were delighted to see you in the Cathedral on
Sunday, June 23, at the first Divine Liturgy
offered by Father Karekin Kasparian in St. Vartan
Cathedral.

We express our gratitude and appreciation for your
kind offering to the Cathedral on that occasion.

Please find enclosed the Diocesan receipt for your
offering.

We pray to Almighty God to keep both of you in good
health for many years to come.

Sincerely yours,

Rev. Mampre Kouzouian
Canon Sacrist
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